
Barham Parish Council – October 2019 InTouch Report 
 
Barham Parish Council would like to thank the residents who attended our meeting on 
Monday 2nd September to express their views on the Northern Bypass! At this meeting 
residents and councillors expressed their views on the Ipswich Northern Bypass. The view 
of those present was to oppose all of the Northern Bypass routes proposed by Suffolk 
County Council. Going forward Councillor Andrew Deveney will represent Barham Parish 
Council at “Stop!” the bypass meetings. 
  
Following a series of break ins in Barham Green area all our residents should ensure that 
out buildings, sheds etc are secure.  If you see any suspicious vehicles or activity please 
report this to the police. 
  
Parish Councillors have raised with MSDC the high number of missed bins that have 
occurred since the change of collection days.  Hopefully the situation will have improved by 
the time you read this article. 
 
Barham Parish Councils next meeting is a full council meeting on Monday 7th October at 
7.30pm in the Claydon and Barham Village Hall and then Monday 4th November will be a 
Finance Committee Meeting only.  
 
If you would like specific topics discussed at a meeting then please email the Parish Clerk.  
The agendas have to be published at least 3 clear working days before the meeting date, 
therefore, any items received after this time would then be added to the next full council 
meeting. 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Jo Culley 
Tel: 07958402335 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com   


